
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Easterling Primary School            Oct. 25, 2024              “Little People Making BIG Gains!” 

BOOK FAIR! 

Scholastic Book Fair will be open Monday morning from 

7:00- 10:30. Students can come shop for those last-

minute purchases. As always, thank you for  

your support and we can’t  

wait to see you at the Book Fair! 

 

Dates to Remember 

10/28- Red Ribbon week 
begins 

10/31- Early Dismissal day @ 
12 

11/3- Daylight savings time 
ends 

 

Hello Wee Fox Family! 

This week has been jam-packed full of 

exciting things happening at EPS. The 

Book Fair has been open and lots of 

Wee Foxes have been shopping, 

shopping, shopping. We can’t wait to 

hear about all of the books that our 

students have read. On Thursday, 

parents, community members, and 

district office staff joined us for Read 

for the Record. Every class got to hear 

an amazing book read by our visitors. 

Then, to top the week off, all students 

and staff wore orange as we celebrated 

Unity Day and said “Boo to Bullying!” 

We also had a surprise visit from 

Josiah Thompson who is currently a 

freshman offensive lineman making 

waves as a USC Gamecock. He shared 

a book with our second graders and 

provided them with tips to become 

successful in life. 

Best Regards, 

Christy Elliott 

 

Red Ribbon Week is October 28th- November 1st 

Monday- (October 28th)- “Hats off to Being Drug Free (wear a hat) 

Tuesday- (October 29th) – “Sock it to Drugs” (wear crazy socks) 

Wednesday-(October 30th)- “Drug Free-That’s Me” (wear a red shirt) 

Thursday-(October 31st)- “Wee Foxes Have Character” (dress as your 

favorite book character- no scary costumes) 

Friday- (November 1st)- “Heroes Save the Day” (wear camouflage) 

 

 

Tardies 

Children are 

considered tardy if 

they are not in their 

room by 7:45. 

Drop off begins at 7:00. 

Do not drop students off 

before 7:00. Students 

arriving at school after 

7:45 MUST be signed in 

by an adult. Please park 

your car. DO NOT park in 

the road. This is for the 

safety of your children.  

 

 

IMPORTANT 
For Safety and to ensure your child’s needs 
are met: 

• PLEASE DO NOT SEND ANY 
MEDICATION WITH YOUR CHILD. 

• If your child needs to take 
medication(s) during school hours, 
PLEASE CONTACT THE SCHOOL 
NURSE. 

• A Permission to Administer 
Medication Form MUST be 
completed for prescription and over 
the counter medications. 

• ALL MEDICATIONS MUST BE KEPT IN 
THE HEALTH OFFICE. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation, 

                        Nurse Watson 
 


